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I strongly support LD 1656 and IT OUGHT TO PASS.  This ensures that existing 
laws are upheld in a way that protects Maine’s communities.  By fostering 
cooperation, this bill strengthens our ability to address critical issues like public safety
threats and supports the rule of law.  It sends a clear message that Maine values the 
safety of its citizens and the partnerships that make that safety possible.


